CITY OF SABULA
RESOLUTION #1296, A RESOLUTION APPROVING THE MAXIMUM PROPERTY TAX DOLLARS REQUESTED FOR FY23/24
WHEREAS, at the January 25th, 2023 Regular Council meeting, the City of Sabula Council approved setting a public hearing for February 28, 2023, on the maximum property tax dollars requested, and
WHEREAS, a notice of said hearing was published as required in the Preston Times and posted on the Sabula Iowa City Hall Facebook page and the city website on February 15th, 2023, and
WHEREAS, said hearing concerning the proposed city maximum property tax dollars was held on February 28, 2023, and
WHEREAS, the City Council of the City of Sabula have considered the proposed FY23/24 maximum property tax dollars for the affected levy total, and
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of the City of Sabula, Iowa that the maximum property tax dollars for the affected tax levies for FY23/24 shall not exceed the following total:
Total maximum levy for affected property tax levies - $208,355
The Maximum Property Tax dollars requested in the total maximum levy for affected property tax levies for FY23/24 represents an increase of more than 2% from the Maximum Property Tax dollars requested for FY 23/24.  It shows an increase of 2.77%.
Roll Call Vote:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Henry Kramer    Motion made
Teena Franzen  Absent   
Jeremy Diercks  Seconded motion
Jim Phillips         Aye 
Dave Ward          Aye  


Troy Hansen, Mayor 					Lynn Parker, City Clerk


